

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

## STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES LANSING

NICK LYON DIRECTOR

October 4, 2018

Mr. Tim Hill, Acting Director Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 7500 Security Boulevard Mail Stop: C5-22-17 Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Dear Mr. Hill:

This letter is to inform you that the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) is withdrawing its Brain Injury Waiver Demonstration 1115 application.

Thank you for your consideration of the Brain Injury Waiver application that was originally submitted by MDHHS.

Sincerely,

Nancy Vreibel Chief Deputy Director

cc: Ruth Hughes
Jennifer Kostesich
Mara Siler-Price
Kathy Stiffler
Erin Emerson